
T-12 retrofits and 
many other lighting 
projects will no 
longer be incentivized 
in 2014.

Effective January 1, 2014, Title 24 lighting 
standards will become even more stringent, 
as California continues to push for more 
efficient technology. 

The EEP program is designed to reward 
customers who go above and beyond Title 
24, when applicable. New construction and 
general lighting remodels that exceed the 
new Title 24 standards will continue to be 
eligible for PWP rebates, but projects that 
simply meet the new standards will not.

TITLE 24 EXEMPTIONS

The retrofits listed below are exempt from Title 24 requirements and eligible for 
EEP rebates:
       

MANDATORY EQUIPMENT

Under the Title 24 changes effective in 2014, the lighting equipment listed below 
will now be mandatory for all new construction or major renovations and will not 
be eligible for EEP rebates, unless the equipment achieves energy savings 
beyond Title 24 standards. This includes:

Lighting fixture upgrades or 
retrofits of up to 40 fixtures per 
location

Lamp and ballast replacements

Replacements using a fixture 
retrofit kit

Reflector or optical system 
modifications

Projects that involve 10 percent 
or less of the total fixtures in your 
facility

Occupancy Sensors

Automatic Day- lighting 
Controls

Energy Management System 
(EMS) for lighting 

Fluorescent T-12 light retrofits
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SECURE YOUR 
REBATE TODAY!  


